From:

Sent: 22 April 2019 20:22

To: McClue, Jonathan Planning

Subject: Planning application 2019/1405 - 100 Avenue Rd.

Dear Mr, McClue,

This Planning application, 2019/1405, was sent out on 13th April and we have three weeks to respond.

Are you aware that the 13th was the beginning of the two week Easter holidays for schools and the next week.

with two bank holidays, many residents who would wish to comment may be away?

I hope this was not done on purpose or with the approval/collusion of Essential Living.

It would be only fair and right to extend this consultation period by a fortnight. I hope you will do so.

Thank you,

Kind regards,

Kitty Balint